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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0105   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 

FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 

DATE: February 19th, 2019 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve Contract for the SW 3rd Avenue On-Street Parking 

Improvements Project – Sagaris Corp - $324,270 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a contract, in substantially the form 
attached, for the SW 3rd Avenue On-Street Parking Improvements Project with Sagaris 
Corp. (“Sagaris”), in the amount of $324,270. 
 
Background 
This project is located at SW 3rd Avenue between Broward Boulevard and SW 2nd 
Street, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  The work includes repaving and restriping portion 
of the existing road on SW 3rd Avenue between Broward Boulevard and SW 2nd Street 
that includes 18 standard parking spaces, 1 accessible parking space and 9 motorcycle 
parking spaces with solar panel pedestrian lights on both sides of the street. 
 
On November 19th, 2018, the Procurement Services Division issued Invitation to Bid 
Number 12222-993. Two bids were received on January 3, 2019, and both bids were 
reviewed for compliance with the solicitation specifications. The bid submitted by 
Sagaris has been deemed the lowest cost, responsive, and responsible bidder 
recommended for award. 
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the Parking Fund in the amount of $324,270. 
 

Funds available as of February 11, 2019 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME   

(Program) 
CHARACTER CODE/              
SUB-OBJECT NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET   

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE   
(Character) 

AMOUNT 

461-P12376.461-6599 

3RD AVENUE 
ON STREET 
PARKING & 

STREETSCAPE 

CAPITAL OUTLAY /  
CONSTRUCTION 

$400,000 $393,793 $324,270 

   
  PURCHASE TOTAL ► $324,270 
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, include within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 
 

 Goal 1: Be a pedestrian friendly, multi-modal City. 
o Improve transportation options and reduce congestion by working with 

agency partners. 

 Goal 2: Be a sustainable and resilient community. 
o Objective 1: Proactively maintain our water, wastewater, road and bridge 

infrastructure. 
 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale Vision Plan 2035: We Are 
Connected. 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation  
Exhibit 2 – Contract 
Exhibit 3 – Solicitation  
 

 
Prepared by:               Shiau Ching Low, Transportation and Mobility 
   James Hemphill, Finance                                            
   Linda Blanco, Finance 
 
Department Directors:  Julie Leonard, Transportation and Mobility  
 Kirk Buffington, Finance 
 


